
Notice of
Cancellation/Continuance

Notice is hereby given that the Planning Commission August 6, 2019
regular meeting has been cancelled and the public hearing concerning
consideration to recommend City Council approval of an Amendment
to the Bishop Pumpkin Farm Development Agreement between the
City of Wheatland! and William and Sandra Bishop, which was
adjourned to a date certain of August 6, 2019" 6:00 pm, Wheatland
Council Chambers, 101 C Street, has been continued and! rescheduled
to August 20, 2019, 6:00 p.m. at the same location.

The agenda for this meeting will be posted and distributed at a later
time.

August 5, 2019
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Lisa J.%omason, City Clerk


